Student and Parent/Guardian Newsletter



Surfside Buslines

www.surfside.com.au T: 07 5552 2700

School passes 2018

We would like to remind parents/guardians to submit their bus pass applications prior to school commencing for 2018 to speed the process up in receiving their children's bus passes.

Remember if your child is changing schools (includes primary to highschool) or address that you will need submit a new application.

Frequently asked questions and more information regarding bus passes can be found on our website.

http://www.surfside.com.au/school-services/queensland-school-services/#faq

http://www.surfside.com.au/school-services/queensland-school-services/#application-information

Reminder for return to school plans

As students prepare to finish up for the year and enjoy the festive seasons, we would like to send this newsletter for preparation for parents/guardians for their return to school plans.

Remember, your last year school bus driver or service may change. So please keep update with any changes through our website.

Know your child's route or school service number. Did you know TransLink have an app which will send you notifications on your services? More information on the app is available on their website.

Important contacts

QLD Feedback and Timetable information

Translink 13 12 30

Lost Property

Surfside (07) 5552 2700

Surfside School Services

http://www.surfside.com.au/
school-services/

Important Announcement from Translink

When Gold Coast Light Rail Stage 2 opens, TransLink is making changes to all Gold Coast bus timetables. Gold Coast students who travel to school on urban bus services rather than designated school bus services should check their bus times at **translink.com.au** or call 13 12 30 before returning to school in 2018.

Page 1 of 1